
 

In order to help us identify possible COVID-19 cases in Wabasca, we now have a 

testing site to begin testing residents.   

The test is fast, painless and will help us ensure the safety of Wabasca when 

COVID-19 arrives through early identification and assessment of cases. 

If you or your family members experience ANY of the following flu-like symptoms: 

 Fever 

 Coughing 

 Difficulty Breathing 

Please call the COVID-19 Helpline number and speak with one of the nurses. If 

you require testing, the nurse will direct you to the facility and will inform the test 

site that you will be arriving. The COVID-19 Helpline number is: 

780-891-3567 

Please DO NOT go to the hospital or clinic for testing. 

Please DO NOT bring friends or family, unless absolutely required. They will NOT 

be tested due to their attendance at the facility. 

TESTING IS ONLY AVAILABLE THROUGH THE WABASCA COVID-19 HELPLINE or 

ALBERTA HEALTH 811 CALL LINE. 

 

**Please DO NOT wait until your symptoms are severe to call. You are at a less 

risk to develop advanced illness by getting tested as well as making sure your 

family and community members are safe** 

 

https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&url=http://www.mdopportunity.ab.ca/sites/default/files/RFP-Wabasca Residential.pdf&psig=AOvVaw3TZe7wolQnv_cnIg_rvynR&ust=1585694713319000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCMDMkaWjw-gCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ

